
Second Mt. Olive Baptist Church 
      February 12, 2017             secondmountolive.com 
 Pastor Adam Cissell            (812)486-7547 cell 

 

Sunday School                                     9:30 a.m. 

Morning Worship                                10:30 a.m. 

Time for Praises, Requests, & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Hymn  

Offering  

Children’s Message 

Special Music 

Message: Remember who you are. 

Time of Response 

 

Happy Birthday to: 
February 15-Nicci Andrews 

 

Happy Anniversary to: 
February 16-Mark & Angie Clinton 

 
The Nursery/Cry Room is open each Sunday Morning during 

the Worship Service for children up to age 2 and a half.  Today 

the Nursery volunteer is Missi Cissell and next week it is 

Loretta Osmon. The Pre-school teacher today is Kathy Malone 

and next week the volunteer is Annie Forthoffer. Children’s 

Church is available for grades K thru 2!  

Our Church utilizes One Call Now to call your phone with 

announcements or prayer chain calls.  If you are not signed up to 

receive these calls please give your phone info to Kathy Malone.   

COMING WORSHIP OPPORTUNITIES: 
Tonight – Evening Service                           6:30pm 

Wednesday – Bible Study                                     6:30pm   

 

Monday: 7:30am Breakfast with Adam 

Tuesday: 7:00pm NA meeting 

Wednesday: 6:30pm Bible Study 

Saturday: 3pm KMC Birthday Party 

Saturday: 5pm-8pm Parents Night Out babysitting 

Next Sunday: 2pm KMC Bingo 

 

Next Saturday at 3pm is the KMC Birthday Party please plan to 

come and serve cake and ice cream to the residents.  

 

Next Sunday at 2pm is KMC Bingo the youth are urged to come 

and lead the Bingo games.  The residents love the youth.  

 

In lieu of a Valentine’s Day celebration this year we will be 

offering a Parents Night Out.  Meghan Wittmer, Carol Kryder, 

Annie Forthoffer and maybe more will be available to watch 

your kids from 5pm to 8pm.  We will be downstairs and have 

snacks and games for the kids.  Please take advantage and enjoy 

yourselves.  

 

Thank to everyone who attended the Jr/Sr Youth Winter Jam 

trip and especially Danny Riggins, Hilda Lengacher and Adam 

Cissel for taking them.  A good time was had by all.   

  

If you have not seen you or a member of your family’s 

birthday or anniversary in the bulletin please let Carol know.  

We try to keep the list updated and add new attendees but 

sometimes we miss one.  Thank you we need all the help we can 

get! 

 

.  


